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Dear Secretary of State for Transport,
I am concerned with the National Highways responses to the five matters you wish to
consider.
In particular ,with reference to the adverse climate change, which is well advanced, and
the urgent action needed to reduce emissions, National Highways proposed road scheme
would in fact increase emissions.
Also the desperately needed effort to stop the loss of biodiversity in our country by
improving and increasing the area of current, fast disappearing habitats, is not being
recognised by the National Highways. Their proposals would destroy habitats.
Please do not allow this scheme to go ahead. As acknowledged previously by the Secretary
of State, the scheme's impact on the proposed western cutting area would be
"significantly adverse."

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Tipler




